
Hello! 
My name is Ms.Zamudio. 
I’m originally from  
southern California. 
but now live in  
southern Oregon  
with my husband Larry. 
We have a creek in  
our backyard and 
vegetables in our garden. 

Photo taken by my daughter   
on our cross-country trip this year. 



I went to the University of California  
at Los Angeles and majored in 
Psychobiology (physiological psychology 
and neuropsychology. 



I have 3 adult children: 
My oldest son is an engineer and 
   he needed calculus credit for his  
   mechanical engineering degree. 
My middle daughter is a lawyer 
   and she needed calculus credit for  
   her environmental sciences degree. 
My youngest son is a financial advisor 
   and he needed calculus for his degree. 

Photo taken when  
the two youngest 
were still in college  
and the oldest had  
already graduated. 



I’ve been teaching math for about 15 years. 
But this is my first year teaching Calculus 
using Interactive Videoconferencing. 
We will all be learning quite a lot this year! 
 

I hope that we are all patient with each other 
as we learn the mathematics via the technology 
of our virtual classroom. 



I’m excited about the school year ahead! 
It’s going to be a lot of hard work for each of us. 
But it will be well worth it as we improve our minds 
and increase our skills and abilities. 
 

I wish the best for us all in math this year! 



email:  beatriz_zamudio@soesd.k12.or.us 
                  
             underscore 
 
 
website:  www.soesd.k12.or.us/calculus 
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